| strongly support the concept that experimentation with opening up of remote access to public meetings is an unexpected fringe
benefit of the pandemic, and believe remote access should be continued on a permanent basis, until and unless it proves unfair,
unwieldy, or inequitable—which, so far, it has not. Thanks for the chance to comment. - Sam Lowry, Redmond



